
 

 

Ticketing Handling Guidelines Due to COVID-19 

 For passengers who are not entitled to enter/transfer, or required to isolate/quarantine, or denied boarding due to fever symptom based on local 

government's policy on COVID-19,  please be advised of the following handling guidelines. 

 

Effective date: 07 MAY 2020 

 

 

 


